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Dear Committee: 

 

I am OPPOSED to HB 2548.  Oregon already has ag labor workforce standards.  We 

do not need additional regulations or a regulatory board that can create more rules. 

This bill is not needed due to existing farmworker protections already in place. 

Please do not put additional burdens on our Agriculture Industry. 

Thank you for your time, 

Susan Bunch, Rancher 


